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July 3, 2019 
 
 

      
Re:   Municipal Boat Harbor Toilet & Shower Building 
    

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids with alternates 1,2,3 were received for the project: 
          

OLYMPIC BUILDERS GENERAL CONTRACTORS $267,481.00 
HOLMEN, WISCONSIN 
 
Wieser Brothers General Contractor                                     $320,460.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.                                                          $364,200.00    
La Crosse, Wisconsin  

 
The Engineer estimate for the Municipal Boat Harbor Toilet & Shower Building project is 
$300,000.00. 
 
The Deputy Director of Engineering and Public Works recommends awarding the base bid 
with alternates 1,2,3 for the Municipal Boat Harbor Toilet & Shower Building project 
to Olympic Builders General Contractors in the amount of $267,481.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
      
 
     Matthew Gallager 
     Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 
MG:kn 


